
 

 

GEL/SEC/2024-25/82 
     
February 12, 2025                                                                    
                    
BSE Limited                                                                       National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers                                          The Exchange Plaza 

   25th Floor, Dalal Street,                                                  Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 001                                                          Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Scrip Code – 532630                                                        Scrip Code: GOKEX 

 
             Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Sub: Report of Auditors on financial results for the quarter and nine months ended December 
31, 2024 with correct date 
 

 This has reference to our letter no. GEL/SEC/2024-25/75 dated February 07, 2025 regarding the 
outcome of the Board Meeting held on February 07, 2025. In this connection we would like to 
inform that due to typographical error, the date of the standalone and consolidated Limited 
Review Reports issued by the Statutory Auditors, MSKA & Associates, was inadvertently 
mentioned as February 07, 2024 instead of February 07, 2025. 

 
 The Limited Review Reports with correct date is enclosed herewith. Kindly note that except the 

above rectification, all information filed vide the aforementioned letter and financial results 
remain unchanged. 

 
 Please take this information on record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Gokaldas Exports Limited 
 
 
 
Gourish Hegde 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
 
Encl: as above 
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